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Lütze Transportation GmbH,  Bruckwiesenstr. 17-19, 71384 Weinstadt 

To the customer of  
Lütze Transportation GmbH 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weinstadt, July 22, 2025 
 

Declaration on the avoidance of greenhouse gases in production 
 
The use of fluorinated greenhouse gases has been regulated since 2015 in Regulation (EC) No. 517/2014 and 
was replaced on 11 March 2024 by the new Regulation (EU) 2024/573 on fluorinated greenhouse gases. The 
additional implementation rules issued by the European Commission remain valid until new implementation 
rules are issued. 
 
We hereby confirm that no greenhouse gases are used or released in the production processes of Lütze 
Transportation GmbH. Our manufacturing processes have been developed to meet the highest environmental 
standards and actively contribute to the reduction of emissions. 
 
We attach great importance to sustainability and environmental awareness in all areas of our activities. 
Compliance with statutory and voluntary environmental regulations is a matter of course for us. By continuously 
optimising our production processes, we strive for even greater energy efficiency and resource conservation - 
without the use of climate-damaging gases. 
 
If you would like further information on our environmental measures or production standards, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Lütze Transportation GmbH  
 
 
 
Dimitrios Koutrouvis  
General Manager 
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